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TOWN BOARD MEETING / ZOOM CONFERENCE SEPTEMBER 12, 2024

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees of Caseyville Township was called to
order at 6 p.m. by Supervisor Krummrich who directed Clerk Gough to call the roll, and upon roll
call the following members answered present: Trustees Green, Lowry, Gibbs; excused Scott.
Also present John Waldron, highway commissioner, Todd Fleming, sewer system operations
attorney, Laura Fleming, guest.

Supervisor Krummrich directed Clerk Gough to read the minutes of the previous mesting.

A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Mr. Lowry to dispense with the reading of the
minutes with the following roll call vote: Green — aye, Lowry — aye, Gibbs — aye, Krummrich —
aye. Motion carried by a vote of 4 ayes, 0 nays, 1 absent.

A motion was made by Mr. Gibbs, second by Mr. Krummrich to approve the minutes of the
previous meeting with the following roll call vote: Green — aye, Lowry — aye, Gibbs — aye,
Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 4 ayes, 0 nays, 1 absent.

A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Mr. Gibbs to approve payment for the following
bills with the following roll call vote;: Green — aye, Lowry — aye, Gibbs — aye, Krummrich — aye.
Motion carried by a vote of 4 ayes, 0 nays, 1 absent.

Bills were as follows:

Building & Equipment Fund: 06,475.01
Town Fund: 44 206.76
Permanent Road Fund: 13,383.51
Road & Bridge Fund: 3,782.84
General Assistance Fund: 2,137.35
Community Building Fund: 400.00

Supervisor Krummrich spoke to the Board with the following information:

Discussed the details of the Caseyville Township 2™ Annual Fall Festival to be held on
Thursday, September 19" 10am-2pm. Also discussed the upcoming Thursday, September 26th
Fall Wreath Craft Day starting at 10 am.

Trustee Lowry met with the sewer system staff and township administration maintenance
employee to discuss the upcoming outdoor pavilion work. Also will need to move a drain by the
batting cage.

The township has entered an agreement with USSSA Play It Forward Spaortz softball team to
use the township ballfields for 6 to 7 tournaments.

The Caseyville Township Audit needs to be approved by Friday, September 201, 2024

Discussed the Caseyville Township upcoming October Bingo / Hayride event.



Highway Commissioner Waldron spoke before the Board with the following information:

The road crew mowed along road easements.
Used the chipper for tree limbs.

Picked up trash on the road right of ways.
Cleaned and flushed culverts.

Removed weeds from the right of way guardrails.
Hauled rock for the upcoming road oiling.

Shop Maintenance.

Spread lime.

Pothole patching.

Replaced damaged culverts.

The next large trash pick-up will be held on Monday, October 7, 2024.
Clerk Gough spoke before the Board with the following information:
The WIFI has been installed, and is working well.

Discussed Caseyville Township possibly participating in the upcoming Trick-or-Treat svent to be
held at the Fairview Heights Rec Center on October 18", 2024,

Attorney Todd Fleming spoke before the Board with the following information:

Discussed meeting with an insurance broker for life insurance comparisons.

Sewer update: The sewer system digester tank has been emptied and cleaned out.

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by
Mr. Green, second by Mr. Gibbs with the following roll call vote: Green — aye, Gibbs — aye,

Lowry — aye, Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 4 ayes, 0 nays, 1 absent.

The next meeting will be held on October 10, 2024, 6 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,



